Dear Second Graders,

Welcome to second grade! My name is Mrs. Adanuncio but students like to call me Mrs. A. I will be one of your second-grade teachers this year. Mrs. Natole will be the Teaching Assistant that will work with us in our class. We hope you have had a relaxing and fun summer so far, and that you are as excited as we are about the upcoming year.

We would like to tell you a little about ourselves.

Mrs. Adanuncio- I have been teaching for over 25 years, most of them here at Primrose. My husband works at a telecommunications company...that means he works with computers. I have two beautiful little girls. Their names are Sophia (6) and Zoe (4). Sophia loves to sing and dress up. Zoe is adventurous and loves to jump and climb. As for me, I love to read, especially during the summer. I also enjoy listening to music, skiing, taking spin classes and hiking. My family and I love to travel and go to the beach.

Mrs. Natole- I have been working 2nd Grade Teaching Assistant in Primrose for over 15 years. I have two adult children. My daughter Daniella, graduate from Somers and is in college working towards a degree in teaching. My son, Michael is also a Somers graduate and is currently in the US National Guard. I have a recue dog named Sami. She is 5 years old and loves me unconditionally. During my free time I love to read, work on crossword puzzles and going to the beach.

Overall, we love teaching, working with children and watching them learn and grow. Second Grade is full of learning and discovering new things. We can't wait to be a part of your second-grade journey. Together we will make it an amazing and exciting year. We are looking forward to getting to know you.

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

from, Mrs. Adanuncio Mrs. Natole